
 

 

 

 

 

June 3, 2022 

 

“FIGHT LIKE CHLOE” FUNDRAISER FOR CHILDREN’S HOSPITAL 
The Spul’u’kwuks Run Club will continue their support for Chloe with freezie and 
juice box sales again next week.  We hope that you will help us to find a cure for 
cancer with your donation! See last week’s newsletter (in your email or on our 
school website) for more about Chloe’s story. 
 
SPUL’U’KWUKS SPIRIT DAY 
Always a favourite, today was TWIN DAY, and we saw lots of “multiples” walking around the school! 
Students were challenged to figure out all the staff pairings.  Here’s some samples of today’s twins: 

 
Mrs. Myers’ class is 
raising chickens, and 
two of them hatched 
today! Even chickens 
love twin day!    
 

 
ACTIVITY CHALLENGE FOR OUR COMMUNITY! 

We hope that your family has signed up for the Community Better 
Challenge we shared with you last week.  At school, we are going to 
challenge our families to leave the cars at home to reduce traffic in the 
drop off lane in the morning!  We’ll keep track of the number of vehicles 
coming through the drop off and hope to see fewer vehicles each day.  It 
does take more planning and your family may need to get up a few minutes 

earlier, but it reduces traffic, increases physical activity, gives more time to talk with your children, 
and is good for the environment.  Even if you must drive, park further from the school and walk in 
together.  You can do it! 
 
LIBRARY VOLUNTEERS 
Mrs. Chura and Mrs. Nishi would like to say “thank you” to the parents who were able to volunteer to 
help in the library!  The schedule is up and running!  
 
AFTER SCHOOL SOCCER – SOME SPOTS STILL AVAILABLE 

There are a few spots remaining for after school soccer in June for gr. 2 – 5 students.  
Sessions begin next week, and you can choose either Tuesdays (1 spot left) or Thursdays (3 
spots left).  SchoolCashOnline is open for registration.  The cost is $60 for 4 sessions. 
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IMPORTANT REMINDERS! 
 
GRADE YEARBOOK PHOTOS 

Gr. 7 Parents, please remember that your child’s baby and activity photos were 
due earlier this week.  If you haven’t sent in your photos, we need them over the 

weekend. If you can’t find the email we sent with the information you need, please contact the office 
and we will help you. 
 
SALEEMA NOON SEXUAL HEALTH EDUCATORS 
 The next opportunity for parents to attend a meeting to hear 
more is on Monday, June 13th, when a presenter from the Saleema 
Noon Group will host a parent information session virtually at 
10am.  We encourage all parents to attend to hear more about 
the presentation to students, especially if you have any questions 
or concerns.  More detailed information was provided in the May 
13th newsletter. 
 
Student presentations take place on Tuesday, June 14th and Wednesday, June 15th.  A letter will go 
home prior to student presentations.  It is our intention that all students will attend the session 
appropriate for their age.  Please note:  Should any student not attend, parents will be responsible 
for planning and teaching the BC curriculum as it relates to this topic.   
 
Let’s work together to keep our children healthy and safe from sexual abuse!  
 
 
 
 


